

The Arthur Terry School

Registered Office: Kittoe Road, Sutton Coldfield, West Midlands, B74 4RZ Tel: (0121) 323 2221

enquiry@arthurterry.bham.sch.uk www.arthurterry.bham.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mrs S Kibble, BA (Hons), PGCE, NPQH
Deputy Headteacher: Mr N C Bowater, BSc (Hons), PGCE
Deputy Headteacher: Mr M N Gannon, BSc (Hons), PGCE, Med, NPQH

Dear parent/guardian,

We are asking for a voluntarily contribution of £2 on Parent Pay, by the 17/12/2022, from each student to help us supply the cleaning products, tea towels, food wrap (cling film, tinfoil and baking paper) and equipment that the students use during practical lessons. This donation will be put towards purchasing basic food commodities such as oil, seasoning etc.

We would also greatly appreciate, if you are having a clear out, any donations of equipment from the list below. Please note these do not have to be brand new and may have flaws.

- -Tea towels
- -Saucepans/Frying pans
- -Cutlery
- -Crockery (plates, bowls, cups etc.)
- -Baking equipment (tins, bowls, wooden spoons)
- -Oven gloves
- -Other any other equipment which can be used in a kitchen.

Any student who does bring in equipment will be awarded praise points for their kindness and effort.

Thank you for your continued support with supplying your son/daughter with the appropriate ingredients\*\* for practicals. We hope you enjoy the products they make.

\*\* Please do not supply any nuts for practicals due to the no nut policy. All recipes can be modified/adapted to suit dietary needs. Please speak to us if this is the case.

Kind Regards,

Miss Patterson and Mrs Herbert

The Arthur Terry Learning Partnership, a charitable company limited by guarantee, registered in England and Wales, company number 07730920.

Registered office: The Arthur Terry School, Kittoe Road, Four Oaks, Sutton Coldfield, West Midlands, B74 4RZ

CEO Richard Gill, NPQH, NLE, FRSA







